
072214- July 21-city meeting comments – 

 Please note that in the video below, the Mayor refers to a meeting with the law firm hired by the SEC to conduct an 

audit of the SEC activities. (See consulting agreement) The contract was approved by the Board of Trustees at the June 

25, 2014 Board meeting. Members have been awaiting the link on the SEC website to send in their stories about the SEC 

and its treatment of members. Manager Joseph Herrera was questioned as to whether the contract had been signed 

yesterday prior to the City of Socorro meeting. His answer was that he didn’t know if it was signed and that the contract 

might be in the mail. Two hours later Mayor Bhasker is talking about a meeting with the law firm on 8/27/2014 arranged 

by Mrs. Eileen Latasa on behalf of the SEC. Draw your own conclusions. 

 


